
 
 
 

• Congratulations to the Boys Varsity Lacrosse Team on their 11-5 victory over Center Moriches. Goals were 
scored by Cole C., Sincere M., Kai J., Patrick B., Andrew M., Hayden B., and 8th grader Keven B.! The team 
was led defensively by Trevor T., Dan D., and Patrick C. 

 
• The World Language Club will be meeting today 4/19 @ 2:30 in Room 314. All members must attend.  
 
• Attention 8th through 11th grade girls interested in trying out for volleyball in the fall. Open gym will begin on 

Wednesday, April 19th from 6:30 – 8:30 PM. If you have any questions, please reach out to Coach Czeczotka 
via email.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


